


 
MEMORANDUM 

 
To:  Scott Niehaus, Village Manager 
 
Through: Carl Goldsmith, Director of Public Works 
 
From: Tom Ellis, Operations Superintendent, Public Works 
 
Date:  December 20, 2018 
 
Subject: Contract Cleaning 2019; Village Hall, Police Dept. and Public Works 
   
 

The Village of Lombard requested proposals from three local contractors for contract cleaning 
services at the Village Hall, Police Department and Public Works administration building. The 
lowest responsible proposal was received from Advanced Cleaning Systems, Inc. South 
Barrington, IL. This contractor is the current provider of cleaning services for the village.  
 
If approved, the contract will be in effect from January 1, 2019 to December 31, 2019. 
 
The Village had three proposal packets picked up for this contract and received two back. 
The results are below; 
 
Advanced Cleaning Systems, Inc,  Village Hall Police Dept. Public Works 
 Total 
10 McGlashen Drive.   $17,702.64 $13,698.96 $7,889.64 
 $39,291.24 
South Barrington, IL 60010 

 
Best Quality Cleaning   $23,664.00 $22,500.00 $13,740.00 
 $59,904.00 
10015 Pacific Ave. 
Franklin Park, IL 60131 
 
The FY19 budget includes $39,291.24/year for this service through accounts 
101.270.113.75610($7,889.64), 101.120.113.75610 ($17,702.64) and 101.210.113.75610($13,698.96). 
 
Staff recommends approving the Contract Cleaning Service Contract with Avanced Cleaning 
Systems, Inc. for an amount not to exceed $39,291.24.  
 
 
        
 


















